
 

 
1  

 

 

 

October 2020 

Investigation work as part of the M5 Westbound upgrade 
between Moorebank Avenue and Hume Highway from 
Monday 2 November 

 
Transport for NSW is planning to improve the M5 Motorway westbound between Moorebank Avenue and the 

Hume Highway. We have identified a design to upgrade the M5 Motorway in this area to reduce congestion 

and improve the surrounding road network efficiency. 

We will carry out investigation work from Monday 2 November to assist with planning the upgrade. The 

investigation work will include geotechnical, utility investigations and survey work in a number of locations.  

 

 
 
How will the work affect you? 

We will carry out some of the investigation work during the day and some activities at night. The work will 

occur in number of locations along the M5 Motorway, Moorebank Avenue and the Hume Highway. Our 

activities will include: 

 Concrete saw cutting 

 Vacuum excavating 

 Locating utilities 

 Core drilling 

 Surveying 

 Reinstating the surface after the work.  

Our work may be noisy at times but we will do everything we can to minimise its impact. 

Investigation work on M5, Moorebank Avenue and Hume Highway, Moorebank 
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Traffic changes 

There will be some temporary traffic changes to ensure the work zone is safe. Lane closures may be in place 

and will affect travel times.  

Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and traffic controllers’ directions. For the latest traffic updates, 

you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App.  

 

Notice to Higher School Certificate students 

If you or a member of your household is studying for the HSC, please contact us. This will allow us to inform 

you in advance of work taking place during that period near your home. Options may include scheduling work 

or noisy activities outside of areas and times where students will be studying.  

Due to traffic changes, please allow extra time to travel to your HSC exams. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us 
 
If you have any questions please contact the 

project team on 1800 519 525 or email 

m5moorebank@rms.nsw.gov.au.   

To find out more go to: 

nswroads.work/m5motorwaywestbound 

 

Our work schedule 
 

We will be on site for investigation work 

between Monday 2 November 2020 and 

Friday 11 December 2020, weather 

permitting.  

Our day work hours will be from Monday to 

Friday between 7am and 6pm and Saturday 

between 8am and 1pm. Our night work hours 

will be from Sunday to Thursday between 

9pm and 5am. 
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